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29th April, 1949.

Inclosure

 Dear str,

Steamer "BENGKALIS"

I think it well to send herewith, for your
information, a copy of the letter which has today
been addressed to the Soclety's Surveyors at
tiﬁtngdlm in regard to the classification of this
vessel.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classiflication Committee.
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P.H, van der Weel, Esq.,
ROTTERDAM




